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		Recent News

		Dear supporters of Love Missions and Priceless Project,

We wanted to update you on awesome things that God has been doing with our organization. 
· Our founder of Love Missions, Tina Kadolph and her husband Pastor Carl Kadolph, went to Arizona in January to bring awareness of human trafficking to three different churches. This was a very successful trip, and the people that they spoke to were extremely receptive.
· In January and February, Love Missions sets up four booths at the Daytona 500 Nascar races selling race merchandise.  This fundraiser is to help raise money for individual mission trips as well as the safe houses in South America. We had about 50 people volunteer, which was awesome!
· In February our founder Tina Kadolph, spoke at The Women's Club of Sanford about the Priceless Project. She was able to help them become aware that trafficking is even happening right here.
· We also went to South America with a team of 14 students from Palm Beach Atlantic University in West Palm Beach, FL. They went into the public school systems and talked to the kids about human trafficking, domestic abuse, suicide prevention, and drug and alcohol abuse. They went to two schools in the city and one school in the village. They were also able to help rescue a 13 year old girl that was being human trafficked. The team was able to witness emotional, physical, and spiritual healing. How great is our God?!
· Tina Kadolph was the key note speaker for Palm Beach Atlantic Universities Justice week. It was a 4 day long week which had 400 students a day listening to her teach about human trafficking and how they can stand up on their campus and be a voice for the voiceless. Through Tina speaking a student found the courage to tell about a possible trafficking situation. We were able to report the situation to a local police office on the human trafficking task force in Palm Beach. God is good.
Thank you for keeping in contact, we will continue to keep you updated on the amazing things that God is doing in and through Love Missions.



			Find out more information about this organization at:

		http://www.lovemissions.net/
http://thepricelessproject.org/
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	If you would like to be part of some of the mission trips coming up here are some:
Arizona (Navajo Reservation)
     June 12th-20th, 2015
     Closed

Guyana (South America)
     July 13th-27th, 2015

Jackson, Mississippi
     December 2015
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	Love Missions 
123 N. Industrial Dr.
Orange City, FL 32763
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	If you have any questions please contact:




	Katrina (office manager)
katrina.lovemissions@gmail.com

Danielle (Intern)
danielle.lovemissions@gmail.com
 

		Want to make a donation?
Please make all checks payable to Love Missions
123 N. Industrial Dr.
Orange City, FL 32763


You can also donate by going to www.lovemissions.net
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